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Agreed Report 

1. Board of Management Meeting; October 12th 2022 

2. Treasurer’s Report was read and approved by Board. 

3. Principal’s Report was read and approved by Board. 

4. Child Protection Oversight Report and Termly Anti-Bullying Report were provided to 

the Board. 

5. Matter relating to Child Safeguarding, staff training and promoting positive behaviour 

discussed.  

6. Matters relating to staffing, professional development discussed. 

7. Matters related to in-school management and health and safety discussed. 

8. School Self Evaluation and curriculum provision discussed.  

9. Extra-curricular activities, pastoral matters and parental involvement discussed. The 

Board would like to thank all staff members for their time and effort in promoting extra-

curricular activities for the pupils in our school. 

10. The Board of management would also like to thank the Parents’ Association for their 

support in fundraising and for their continued time and effort in support of the pupils 

and the school.  

11. Child Safeguarding Statement (including Risk Assessment) ratified and Annual Review 

of Child Safeguarding Statement completed. 

12. The board would like to thank Breda Colgan for providing staff members with first aid 

training.  

13. Date for next meeting will be December 7th.  

 

 

 


